
 

 

15th November 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Decorating Paper Bags for the Christmas Fair 
 
As we gear up for the festive season, we are excited to invite you and your child/ren 
to participate in a fun and creative activity for our upcoming Christmas Fair. 
 
Decorate a Paper Bag for the Fair 
We would love for each child to decorate the paper bag sent home with them and fill 
it with small, non-perishable, and nut-free treats. These beautifully decorated bags 
will be sold at the fair to raise funds for various school activities. This is a wonderful 
opportunity for your child to express their creativity while contributing to our school's 
initiatives. 
 
Details to Keep in Mind: 

• Decorating the Bag: Encourage your child to get creative with their decorations. 
They can use paints, stickers, or any other embellishments to make their bag 
stand out. 

• Filling the Bag: Please ensure that the treats are non-perishable and nut-free 
to accommodate all children’s dietary needs. 

• Return Date: Kindly ensure that the decorated bags are returned to school by 
Monday 2nd December. 
 

Your support plays a crucial role in making our Christmas Fair a success, and we truly 
appreciate your involvement. Any child completing this task will receive 5 house points.  
If you have any questions or require further information, please contact the school 
office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Mrs G Grainger 
Headteacher 


